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Subject: Postponement of the Wildlife and Foreign Object Debris (FOD) Workshop  
 (Cairo, Egypt, 20-22 January 2014) 
 
 
 
  Reference is made to our Invitation Letter Ref.: AN 5/1.1-13/305 dated 21 November 
2013 and our Fax Reminder Ref.: F. ME 14/002 of 02 January 2014.  I regret to inform you that the 
above-mentioned workshop is postponed due to low level of participation. 
 
 I would like to extend my gratitude to the States and Airlines who confirmed 
attendance.  
 
 Best regards, 

 
 
 

 

 
     For/ M. Khonji 

         ICAORD, Cairo 
 
 


